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10 December 2018 

 
 

 

Aerial fireworks display - Valletta 18 official closing ceremony 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta, notifies mariners that an “Aerial 

fireworks display” in connection with the Valletta 18 official closing ceremony. 

 

The 15 minute display will be held on Saturday 15th December 2018 between 1900 

hours and 2000 hours from point A as shown on attached chart. 

 

In view of the above, mariners are informed that navigation within 200 meters from 

position A, will be prohibited and all craft moored within the indicated area (as shown on 

attached chart) are to be removed on the above-mentioned date and time of the aerial 

firework displays.   

 

Instructions and directions given by Valletta Port Control (Valletta VTS) on VHF channel 

12 are to be complied with. 

 

The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta will accept no liabilities whatsoever 

for any vessels that are left lying in the area on the above mentioned date and times. 

 

 

Positions referred to WGS 84 DATUM. 

 

 

Chart Affected: BA Chart 177 

 

 

 

 

 

 




